
 
    

      
      

     
     

 
              

          
            
             

              
              

               
              

        
 

 
 

  

  

From: Scott Winter [redacted]  
Date: Sat, 3 May 2008 11:23:32 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: public comment on Bisphenol A 
Subject: public comment on Bisphenol A 

It seams to me that the entire philosophy behind the continued use of BPA in food 
products and containers is flawed. Evidence seams to suggest that there is a potential 
danger to BPA’s use, however the public is told to wait until the evidence is confirmed. 
Normal I would think that since there is evidence of a danger to public health 
government and industry should act on the side of caution and restrict BPA’s use or at 
the very least require labeling to allow the public to make an informed decision. 
Given the amount of concern and the prolific use of BPA it seams to me that NTA 
should act as soon as possible with a recommendation and government control of the 
use of this industrial chemical in food containers. 
Sincerely, 

Scott Winter 

[redacted] 


